
•	 Tour the Allen Institute 
•	 Learn about the Institute’s 

internship program and other 
career opportunitites

•	 Help craft our newest open 
neuroscience lesson series, 
including real human brain 
data to study Alzheimer’s 
disease

Neuroscience Education Workshop for 
Undergraduates

When:  Saturday, October 8, 
	        2022 from 10:00am -  
	        3:30pm

Where: 615 Westlake Ave N, 		
                Seattle, WA 98109

The Allen Institute’s 2022 cohort of 
summer interns from across the U.S.

Scan the QR code to register! 

The first 25 students who 
register will:


